Harbormaster Department Town of Harwich 715 Main Street · P.O. Box 207 Harwich Port, MA 02646 (508) 430-7532 · Fax (508) 430-7535



September 15, 2021

Patrick O'Malley 66 Pinegrove Street Needham Heights, MA 02494

Subj: Failure to Occupy Mooring

Ref: (a) Town of Harwich Harbor Management Plan

Dear Mr. O'Malley,

You have failed to occupy your Herring River mooring for at least 30 days during the 2021 boating season with a boat that is registered to you as required by reference (a). Therefore, your mooring permit has been revoked and it will be reassigned from the wait list for 2022.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

John C. Rendon, Harbormaster

Copy: Waterways Committee